
December 10, 2015 

 

Re: Ms # 19027 “Non-pharmacological treatment of Helicobacter 

pylori” by H. Shmuely et al 

 

I am a native English speaker, presently living in Israel and have edited the 

enclosed paper and attest that it reaches the publishing level.  

 

Phyllis Kornspan 

Editor 

 


